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November 9, 2011

Jacqueline Beaudry
City of Ann Arbor

100 North Fifth Avenue
PO Box 8647

Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Re:  Annexation of property
Dear Ms. Beaudry:

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) has been completing its review of the
recent property annexations to the City of Ann Arbor. The following comments were returned
concerning the City of Ann Arbor’s filings:

The city of Ann Arbor needs to send in their annexations in a more timely fashion.
Please send in all adjacent annexations “As a single parcel” and/or at least send in
adjacent annexations simultaneously.

Please comply with the requested information above, for any/all future filings involving the City
of Ann Arbor.

Sincerely,
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Michele Martin, Technician
Office of the Great Seal
517-241-1829

cc: Washtenaw County Clerk
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